April Leggett

From: gjackson@jonesboroairport.org
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 6:41 PM

To: Harold Perrin; April Leggett; Donna Jackson; Bill Reznicek **Subject:** February 2019 Jonesboro Municipal Airport Financial Report

Attachments: JAC Jonesboro Airport Financials 02_19.pdf; Sharp_MX-3110N@arkansas.gov_20190313_

170807 (1).pdf

Importance: High

Please find the attachment containing the Jonesboro Municipal Airport Financial Report for the month of February 2019. Great news!! as I've just returned from the Arkansas Department of Aeronautics Commission meeting where the airport was awarded a maximum cap. of \$250,000 for a large aircraft storage hangar construction project, this is from an 80/20% state grant application submitted in 2016, this will leave the Commission's share at \$345,606.05. Sealed bids were opened March 1st for the refurbishment of storage Hangar #3, low bidder was BWC Builders, Inc. from Searcy at \$83,000. The Design Build, 12 Bay T-Hangar sealed bid opening will be Friday, March 15th. Thank You, George Jackson